

Apollo Partnership Trust

C/O Castle Rock High School, Meadow Lane Coalville, LE67 4BR info@apollopartnershiptrust.uk 01530 834368

Chair of Board of Trustees
Michala Worrell
Chief Executive Officer
Julia Patrick
Chief Finance & Operations
Maxine Adams

October 2021

**Dear Applicant** 

**GOVERNANCE OFFICER** 

This is an outstanding opportunity to take up and develop this post to lead on the development of effective governance in our Multi Academy Trust. We have a clear vision to empower schools to bring their strengths and expertise to this collaboration in leading successful learning. We are proud to be a Trust working together to improve learning outcomes for children in the North West Leicestershire area. This new role is essential in supporting our development and has been created as part of the reshaping of our central services team to improve the support for our existing schools and provide capacity as our Trust grows.

Candidates should have significant experience of working to support and develop effective governance. Although direct experience of working in an academy Trust would be beneficial, we recognise that many of the required skills can be acquired in other sectors and we would support the right candidate in developing the sector knowledge to apply them in our Trust.

As a growing Trust, we expect the role will develop over time and we are looking for someone who can grow with us through their own development and the development of other staff and services.

This is an important key role within the Trust. We place great importance on the development of our staff and would commit to providing you with effective support and guidance for both your induction and on-going professional development. In return, we will expect the hard work and commitment necessary to help us bring out the best in our young people in Apollo Partnership Trust.

Continues overleaf:

Company No: 8114513 VAT Number: 287686532



Your completed application form should be submitted electronically to recruitment@apollopartnershiptrust.uk. In compliance with Safer Recruitment guidelines, CVs cannot be accepted. Any appointment made will be subject to enhanced DBS checks (Disclosure and Barring Service checks formally known as Criminal Record Bureau checks), medical checks, evidence of qualification and rights' to work in the UK along with references that are satisfactory to the Academy.

Please be advised that if you have not heard from us within 7 workings days of the closing date you have been unsuccessful on this occasion in being invited to interview.

Yours faithfully

## Julia Patrick

Chief Executive Officer & Secondary Executive Head
The Apollo Partnership Trust